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Tracy Stockwell <tracy.nica@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 10:46 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
STOP the (CFTC) forex leverage change

Dear Sirs,

I am against the leverage change that the (CFTC) announced on January 13, 2010. It will be a disaster for small
traders. This will only limit the ability for the little guy (me) to make a living.

At a time when unemployment is growing, forcing small traders, who are just barley making a living back into the job
market will be the end result of such an action.

Please reconsider this action,
Tracy Stockwell


